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On Sunday, the River South HPHC celebrated this Holy Day at the beautiful Livingstone House which 

was full of members and young families. 

 

Members gathered this Sunday, filling the main hall and 3 overflow spaces to join in unity and hear a 

sermon from Dr. Mike B. Afterwards, people joyously greeted each other and took photos with the 

offering table before it was dismantled to make room for a delicious lunch. There was even afternoon 

entertainment with members performing and singing songs together. 

 

One of the young people in attendance said- " It was a really beautiful Sunday, everyone was dressed up 

and the atmosphere was joyous. It is always great to be able to spend time talking and bonding with my 

friends whilst being able to catch up with our elders and take care of our youngers. Livingstone House is 

such a beautiful location to be able to hold such events, I am very grateful that we have it" 

 

 
Watch the full sermon of Dr. Mike B. Here 

 

 

 


